
 

 

Item #8 
DATE February 1, 2017 
 
TO GCTD Board of Directors 
 
FROM Reed Caldwell 

Director of Engineering & Construction 
 
SUBJECT Next Steps for the Construction of the GCTD Administration & Operations 

Facility 
 
 
SUMMARY  
 
This item provides information for the next steps for construction of the new GCTD 
Administration & Operations Facility to be built near the intersection of Auto Center 
Drive and Paseo Mercado in Oxnard, CA. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
GCTD is nearing the construction phase of the new GCTD Administration & Operations 
Facility that will become the new administration/operations/maintenance offices for the 
district. A presentation regarding the next steps will be made at the Board meeting. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This report is for information only. 
 
 
GENERAL MANAGER’S CONCURRENCE 
 
 
 
 
Steven P. Brown 
General Manager 
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